

## Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form



Headteacher: Miss M Ryan

17 October 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian

At Notley High School and Braintree Sixth Form, we believe that homework is an important part of your young person's education: both for their academic development and for their personal development. Homework allows for your young person to learn how to overcome obstacles and thus build resilience; learn to manage their time effectively and develop key research skills. All of this is crucial to ensure that they are ready for life beyond school.

As part of our commitment to your child's education, we would like to learn from you how our homework policy is going.

Please complete this short survey, so that we gain an even greater insight into how best to continue to support and challenge your young person.

Form: https://forms.office.com/r/9uCYSrM5rG

Yours faithfully

Ms Maria Gladen

Assistant Headteacher (Raising Aspirations)

Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form, Notley Road, Braintree, Essex CM7 1WY † 01376 556300 • enquiries@notleyhigh.com • www.notleyhigh.com















